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I received the Autumn issue of your magazine, and the 
photography and articles are impressive, as usual. Living 
in Hamilton, I was especially interested in Mike Davis’ 
feature on biking the Hamilton Trails. With well over 100, 
Hamilton is fondly known as the City of Waterfalls, and 
Albion Falls is one of the most beautiful of all. Not only is 
it a great place to bike to but there are several wonderful 
hiking trails surrounding the falls. One lovely trail 
meanders through the forest along the brow of Hamilton 
mountain, with 

stunning vistas overlooking Red Hill Valley, the city itself and 
Lake Ontario. [Here] is a photo I took last Autumn when the 
colours were at their most spectacular.

Lois McNaught,  
Hamilton  

 
We love, love, love your 
magazine!!! The editorial…the 
photographs…the contributors 
and even your advertisers. We 
were members of the Bruce 
Trail Conservancy, Iroquoia 
section and you always seem 
to include a story or a photo 
or even a letter that brings 
back happy memories. Please 
renew our 2 year subscription 
and send us the “Autumn/
Winter Escarpment Views” 
cards. Keep up the great 
work. Your new book is going 
to make a great Xmas gift

Pam Brown, Comox, BC

Wild life protection
A resident in our townhouse 
complex leads his cat on 
a leash to hunt down the 
squirrels, chipmunks, rabbits, 
etc. and for his cat to kill. I 
have told him to keep his cat 
moving when he walks the cat 
on common ground around 
our townhouse but he persists 
in his mission several times a 
day, every day. Last evening 
when I questioned if the cat 
was trying to kill something 
he told me that the cat already 
had. How do I have him 
charged and fined for using 
the cat as a weapon to kill 
off all these little animals?

Thomas Little, by email

n readers & viewers 

Given the ad for Skyway Lawn 
Equipment and Golf Carts 
of Stoney Creek on page 35 
of the new issue, I think you 
may have had a brain cramp 
in referring in your column 
to Skylawn Equipment of 
Stoney Creek. Magazine is 
looking good, as always. 
My vote is against fiction

Doug Yonson, Nepean

Thank you to Doug Yonson 
for spotting this typo. I 
sincerely apologize for giving 
the incorrect name of Skyway 
Lawn Equipment in the 
column “The Gift of Land,” 
page 46 in Autumn 2021. 

Gloria Hildebrandt, editor Antonio Merino on the Hamilton 
Mountain, seeing the photo 
of himself in “Outings by Bike 
With Mike: Two Hamilton Trails,” 
Autumn 2021. PHOTO BY MIKE DAVIS.

As a lover of gingerbread, your Summer 2021 
article on Grimsby Park won my heart. I just 
wanted to show you 2 other places of mention. 
The home of the Bowslaugh’s who donated the 
land and also the sweet ‘Little Free Library’ that 
the residents made to suit the area perfectly. 
   My husband and I moved to Peterborough almost 
2 years ago and we’ve been missing our drives from 
St. Catharines to the park. Thanks for giving me a 
chance to relive my memories once again.

Lorraine Topping, Peterborough   


